
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of May 14, 2018

"And now I am no longer in the world, but they are in the 
world, and I am coming to you. Holy Father, protect them in 
your name that you have given me, so that they may be one, 
as we are one." John 17:11

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (5/14)  
12:00pm Men’s Bible Study 
5:30pm Endowment Meeting 
7:00pm  Church League Softball

TUESDAY (5/15)  
NEWSLETTER 
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour 

WEDNESDAY (5/16)  
6:00pm  Praise Band Rehearsal 
7:30pm  Choir Practice  

THURSDAY (5/17) 
7:00pm  ACES Training  

FRIDAY (5/18) 
10:00pm  Men’s Coffee Hour

SUNDAY (5/20) 
	9:30am    Worship  
                 (Iverson Baptism) 
10:30am   Ice Cream Social 

Last week — In review
May 13, 2018: We gathered together for worship at 9:30am with fellowship 
hour following at 10:30am. Pastor Doug preached on the sermon titled Paul 
the Epistler. To read the full sermon, visit our website (www.federatedff.org) 

This week — Looking ahead
Endowment Meeting is tonight May 14th at 5:30pm.

Wednesday Activities: All Kid’s and Youth activities are done for the year. 
Bells also had their last practice Wednesday, May 9th. Have a great summer!  

Church League Softball: Federated will play at the VFW field 7pm and will 
play at Conito field 8pm in DeLagoon Park Monday, May 14th.

Ice Cream Social: Join us next Sunday, May 20th at 10:30am for an Ice Cream 
Social in celebration of the last day of Sunday School. We will also play Bible 
Trivia (Kids against Adults) to show what our kids have learned this year. 

ACE’s Training Event: You are invited to an ACE Interface presentation at 
Federated Church Thursday, May 17th, 2018 at 7pm. Building Self-Healing 
Communities presentation provides information about the ACE study, along 
with neurobiology that explains why ACEs impact people’s lives, and what we 
can all do to dramatically improve health and resilience for this and future 
generations.

Summer Camp Scholarships are available. Forms are available on our 
website and in a folder by the church office. Please contact Karen at 
kmad@prtel.com for more information.

VBS: You can now register for VBS. You can find the forms on our website and 
in the folder by the church office. 

Prayer requests
Please remember the people on our prayer list including: 
Jolene Beck and Suzette  
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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